Colleague Updates for June 21*, 2013

Colleague updates will take place this Friday. Below you’ll find what you need to know
about the changes going into effect.

The following errors were corrected:

* Veteran and military students — There was an error with start and end dates
from the previous update for veteran and military students.

* Wage Salary Form — When updating the Wage Salary Form, the Accrued Balance,
Expense Payments Paid, and Paychecks Paid fields were mistakenly cleared.

* SLED and SLCR — When entering a query in the SLED or SLCR forms for an item
that did not exist, the program stopped responding.

* Letters with diacritics (i.e. accent marks) — Accent marks and other diacritics on
letters did not show up in UT browsing.

* Cash Receipts Reversal — The DDAC incorrectly reported past due information
about deposits. Correcting the deposits produced out-of-balance receipts in Cash
Receipts Reversal.

The following enhancement was made:

* JAWS —There is now more support in Ul 4.4.1 for JAWS, a screen reader and
accessibility software.

Other changes not visible to the user:
* Recruiter 3.0 — Changes were made in the system to prepare it for Recruiter 3.0.

While we do not have Recruiter 3.0, we will still be receiving the update with
these system changes.



